

Members in attendance (live or Zoom):

Josh Blackman, Julie Smith, Chip Curry, Wendi Luther, and Jesse Poole

Previous

SA Elections – Congratulations to SA members. Welcome to new members, Josh and Shale.

Food at Midterms – Sub Sandwiches were more expensive than pizza (about double the price spent on the latter). However, they seemed to be very appreciated by the students that had them. We also did yogurt and trail mix, which went well.

The logistics of pizza vs. subs is that pizza is much simpler. Subs take advanced planning (48 hours).

A Midsummer Night's Dream – was a three-hour show. May have been tough for people attending at 7pm. Julie reported that it was really good.

MHHS Lunch and Learn – we provided the lunch (pizza and sodas). Seven students showed up, and there was good conversation between students and the faculty member (Kim Lane). Note that this was not a “take a faculty member to lunch” event, as those tend to be less formal.

Effective Parenting – three students attended – only one had signed up in advance. Helen Rogers was the host. Those who attended enjoyed the event. This was another event that we provided lunch for (pizza).

Game Night – unfortunately, nobody showed (aside from Julie and Amy). The previous semester, attendance started small and built up by the end, so we may need more word-of-mouth. We may need to look at our marketing, how we are talking it up, etc.

Current

Pumpkin Painting – Success, there are 15 pumpkins being voted on, with voting ending tomorrow (10/30). We are looking at getting a pumpkin pie for first prize, in addition to other Halloween-themed prizes. We agreed to do second- and third- place prizes as well, and Chip and Julie are picking out the prizes.

Upcoming

Game Night – Need to get the date for the next one. We thought it was Nov. 20th but we weren't sure.

Expressions Night – We don't have any marketing for a November date, so we will look at doing it in February instead.

Cupcakes and Canvases (November 15th) – I made a poster: it is in the SA drive (in the root folder). Chip to get tickets.

Sarah Hentges – upcoming lunch and learn. Chip to ask Crystal if she can create a flyer for it.

Wendi's Fundraiser – Chip and Wendi to discuss potential involvement of the SA with this. We discussed the possibility of doing a pie bake sale, but this seemed difficult on a small scale. Chip mentioned trying a “supply box” and cash donation. He will check with Deb to see if she had any concerns on this.

Parade of Lights (November 30th, deadline for float submission – Nov. 18th) – Julie and Josh expressed interest in working on this. Julie to gather information. Here is the link for contact info:

<https://www.rocklandmainstreet.org/>

For potential ideas for our float, we already have a giant mortar board and the moose suit. The art class(es?) may want to participate.

Thanksgiving Raffle(s) – We approved doing the raffle on the week before Thanksgiving.

AIO food at URock – Chip to reach out to AIO to see if there is a way to do a food pantry offset at the center. My understanding was that we would sponsor this, and that we would be contacting AIO for a possible model of setting it up. Sorry if I misinterpreted.